
Bring a Friend for Free

For the month of September 2024, customers who are

visting the Centre for General Entry have the opportunity

to bring a friend along for FREE!

To bring a friend in for FREE, it only takes 2 simple steps.

Registeration can be completed through the QR code or

by clicking here

Please note:

This does not apply to Fitness Programs, Learn to

Swim Programs and Commercial Programs.

Only 1 free visit per referral - The same person cannot

be registered multiple times for free entry.

 . 

SEPTEMBER 2024

Dear Customers,

Welcome to September 2024 - It's offically Spring!

Be sure to check out the lastest details on what's happening at EAC below:

Pool Availability

We currently have school programs at the centre through to the

end of the year and upcoming school carnivals starting in

October 2024 to March 2025.

Be sure to view our online live Pool Availability schedule before

you visit the centre to know when the facilities are best

available. 

Alternatively, call 9078 6169 or email eac@burwood.nsw.gov.au

and a staff representative can assist.

https://forms.office.com/r/wyE8rz2S8B
https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Facilities


Outdoor Facilities

The Splash Park is open!

As the weather is heating up, we are continuously

monitoring the temperature of the Outdoor 50m Pool. 

With the water temperature sitting on the cooler side of 17

degrees Celsius, the pool will still remain closed for the

season. 

The Outdoor Pool is scheduled to open early October ready

for the long weekend. 

Respecting Bathroom Use

We all enjoy the facilities at our aquatic centre, and part of that experience is ensuring everyone has fair and

timely access to our amenities, including the changerooms.

We kindly ask all patrons to be mindful of their time in the changerooms, specifically the Family and

Accessible changerooms located in both the Program Pool and Indoor 25m Pool.

Prolonged use of these changerooms can cause unnecessary delays for others who may be waiting.

Please be considerate of your fellow patrons by keeping your time in these changerooms to a minimum. This

will ensure the facility runs smoothly for everyone’s enjoyment.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Learn to Swim and Holiday Intensives

Holiday Intensive bookings are now open!

Week 1: Mon 30th Sep - Fri 4th Sep 2024

Week 2: Tue 8th Oct - Fri 11th Oct 2024

Term 3 Current Student Assessments: Mon 2nd Sep - Sun 15th Sep 2024

New Student Assessments: Commence Mon 16th Sep

(Bookings available online)

Term 4 Enrolments
Same Day, Time & Level: Mon 26th Sep - Sun 22nd Sep 2024

Progressions/Changes: Mon 23rd Sep - Sun 29th Sep 2024

New Enrolments: Commence Mon 30th Sep 2024



Parking at Enfield Aquatic Centre

The nearest streets outside the front of Enfield Aquatic Centre can

become quite full at times, especially during after school hours whilst

activities are happening in both the Centre and Henley Park. 

There is a carpark located behind the centre that is shared with Grant

Parks basketball courts. Entry points to the carpark are via Shelley

Street and Ann Street. 

Please note, there is no entry/exit access from the back gates for

EAC visitors. Visitors must enter/exit the centre through front

reception. 

For more information, please contact Enfield Aquatic Centre via phone 9078 6169 or email

eac@burwood.nsw.gov.au


